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Understanding of Work-Related Injuries or Illnesses Treatment Facility

January 1, 2022

 Volunteers of Mesa County Fire Authority,
It is our intent to limit the potential for work-related injuries.  However, despite our best 
efforts, injuries may still occur.  In order to assure that the best possible care is available 
for injuries you may sustain while performing job duties with Mesa County Fire Authority, 
we have chosen St. Mary’s Occupational Health System. This clinic is qualified in treating 
occupational injuries and illnesses.  Volunteers must obtain treatment for work-related 
injuries and illnesses from the above mentioned medical care provider.

If you believe you were injured while performing job duties with the Mesa County Fire 
Authority, notify the Chief immediately.  He will see that you receive the care your injuries 
require. 

In the event of a life or limb threatening emergency, you will be taken to the nearest or 
most appropriate emergency care facility.  Follow-up care if needed will be provided by the
medical care provider designated above.

I have read and am fully aware of this policy regarding medical treatment for work-related 
injuries and illnesses and agree to seek medical treatment for these injuries from the 
medical provider listed above.

___________________________                                                  ______________________
Signature of Member                                                                                       Date

 


